

TO: PARENTS OF STUDENTS
IN YEAR 12

24 September 2014

Dear Parents,

## Speech Night - Thursday 16 October 2014 St Wulfram's Church - 6:30-8:00pm

Attendance at Speech Night is compulsory for students in Year 12 receiving their GCSE certificates. Boys who did not take their GCSE examinations at King's are not required to attend, but will be welcome if they wish to.

The guest speaker this year will be Mr Paul Ross, Chair of Governors and Director in Industry.

Parking is not available at school, so it would be helpful if parents could use the public car park in Watergate or the side streets near the school.

I would be grateful if you would complete the reply slip below and return it to Mrs Orrey by Monday 6 October.

Yours sincerely,

F HEDLEY
Head Master

**%**% .....

## REPLY SLIP FOR YEAR 12 ATTENDANCE AT SPEECH NIGHT - 16 OCTOBER 2014

I/We, the parent/guardian of (son's name) .....

Form ...... wish to attend Speech Night

Please return this slip by Monday 6 October to Mrs Orrey, PA to the Head Master (su.orrey@kings.lincs.sch.uk)